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August 12, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Faculty, Staff, and Parents: 
 
The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) requires our school to notify the faculty, 
staff, and parents of the presence and status of asbestos containing materials in our school 
buildings.  The law further requires a management plan based upon the findings of the initial 
inspection. 
 
We have conducted the required six months surveillance in June, 2016 and will be completing the 
next surveillance in December, 2016. 
 
The results of the recently completed surveillance indicate there are no changes in the condition of 
the asbestos containing materials in our school buildings. 
 
A copy of the inspection report and Asbestos Management Plan is available for your viewing in our 
school office or at the Environmental Services Unit of the DOE.  Please contact Mr. Gary Bignami 
at 377-8301 for additional information.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Laura Vines 
Principal 
 
 
 
cc:  OBS, Facilities Branch, Environmental Services Unit 
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